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Dear Parents 
 
The School Council representatives have been working hard to generate new ideas to support 
the local community and charities in and around Wednesbury.  The School Council would like to 
thank you for the winter donations as it really did make a difference to the people of 
Birmingham, who do not have the same amenities we have.  
 
As Easter is fast approaching, the School Council would like to ask for donations of Chocolate 
Eggs, however big or small to support once again the Midland Langer Seva Society.  This charity 
aims are to help the homeless and provide food / hunger relief to those that are in need.  
 
The School Council would like to ask all children at Old Park to donate at least one chocolate 
egg before Wednesday 5th April 2017.  
 
If every child in each class in Year 1 - 6 donated one egg, as a school, we would be able to 
donate 420 chocolate eggs!  This would be an amazing achievement and something the School 
Council would really be proud of in trying to make a difference.   
 
Your child’s teacher will collect in your kind donations and a small staffing team will take the 
donations to the evening event, held by Midland Langar Seva Society to aid in giving out the 
chocolate eggs.  
 
You and your child can begin to donate now and the closing date for Chocolate Egg donations 
need to be received by Wednesday 5th April 2017.  
 
Old Parks School Council representatives would like to thank you for all donations received and 
hope to make a difference to someone over the Easter period.  

 
Mrs T Boddington 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Dream, believe, inspire, achieve. 


